
  

 

 

 

February 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

OPTIONS INFORMATION SESSION – S4-5 
 

You are invited to attend an Options Information Session on Tuesday 20
th
 February 2018 from  

5.00 to 6.00 pm in Govan High School Staff Room. 

 

This event will give you the opportunity to discuss the options your child has for next year and ask any 

questions about the Option Forms etc. 

 

Pupils should attend this meeting with their parents so that they can be included in discussions about 

their learning and progress.  

 

Careers  

We are fortunate to have the following members of staff present at this event to allow you and your child to 

discuss possible career options: 

Alexis Grant – PT Developing the Young Workforce 

Gerry Carroll – SDS Careers Coach 

 

Senior Phase Support 

There will also be an opportunity to speak to: 

 Mrs Kerr, Depute Head Teacher (Senior Phase) 

 Mrs Templeman, PT Pastoral Care (Senior Phase – S5-6) 

 Miss McNaught, PT Pastoral Care (Senior Phase – S4) 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 20
th

 February 2018.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

S Kerr 

Depute Head Teacher 

 


